Hardwood Hoops - Tournament Facts 
Tucson Presidents Day Tournament
 
Hardwood Hoops is excited to be hosting the 2nd annual Tucson Presidents Day Tournament.  Our main goal of the tournament is for each player, coach and parent to have a positive basketball experience.  To assist us in reaching our goal please read and distribute the following tournament facts to all coaches and parents.

1.  Sporting Chance Food Policy.  Outside food and drink are not permitted in the Sporting Chance Center. Exception: water and sports drinks in acceptable, sealable, individual containers. We do not allow thermoses, coolers, cups or any other containers that create a risk of spillage.

2. Coaches Check-In.  Each team needs to check-in with Coach Pieroway on the first day of the tournament.  Coaches are responsible for showing proof of age/grade for each player on his/her roster.  

3. Rosters.  Rosters are due prior to start of tournament.  Bring a copy of your roster the first day of the tournament to coaches’ check-in.  Tournament officials will keep a copy of the roster.

4.  Tournament Rules.  Rules have been emailed to coaches and will be posted in the gym.  Be sure to be familiar with the rules prior to the start of tournament play.

6.  Gate.  There will be a $5 entrance fee each day.  There will not be an entrance fee for coaches and players.

7. Gym Opens.  The Sporting Chance Center opens 30 minutes prior to first game.  Please inform parents and players so they do not have to wait outside for extended period of time before the morning games.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hardwood Hoops want to thank you for your participation in the Tucson Presidents Day Tournament.  We are excited to build the tournament into an annual event that coaches and players look forward to each year.
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